CONSULTATION FOR A NEW
PRIMARY SCHOOL IN HACKNEY

The Mossbourne Federation is proud to announce
the Secretary of State’s approval to open a
new Primary School in September 2015.

The Learning Trust, The London Legacy Development Corporation
and The Mossbourne Federation are working together to meet the
increasing demand for school places in Hackney and by the grow-
ing population of the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park.

Parents, carers and interested community members are invited to
attend a drop-in session on 18 September 2014. Come and find
out more about the proposals and to share your views.

Drop in session

Date: Thursday 18 September 2014

Venue: Chobham Manor Marketing Suite,
Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park, London, E20 5LR
Time: 6pm — 7.45pm

For more information please contact the academy on
020 8525 5200 or
email: primaryenquiries@mossbourne.org
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